
COUNCIL – 3 March 2020 

 

PETITIONS 

 

A petition has been received from 43 residents of Woodlands 

and The Copse, Bishop’s Stortford.  The lead petitioner, Sharon 

Griffin, will present the petition: 

 

We would like the findings of the Overview and Scrutiny Parking Task 

and Finish Group to be actioned in relation to Resident Permit 

Parking Scheme (RPZ). 

 


